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REMINDER – Kiosk/Survey regarding 
the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 10 Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2025) The Office of the 
Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka Registry (OKKR) wishes to remind the 
community that an Information Kiosk will take place on Thursday, July 
17th, from 10am to 12 noon in the lobby of the Kahnawà:ke Services 
Complex. 
 
Community members can seek information and ask questions in an 
informal, respectful, one-on-one setting, while also filling in a brief 
survey. 
 
For more information, please contact OKKR General Manager Melanie 
Konwenni Gilbert at 450-638-0500. 
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